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PRC to hold workshop for statewide investor-owned utilities to 

present on reliability metrics and practices 

 

 

SANTA FE — The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission (PRC) will hold an informational meeting to 

explore the reliability of service from each of the state’s three investor-owned utility companies. The PRC 

hopes to learn how reliability impacts the utilities investment in facilities and operational upgrades. This 

meeting is the beginning of a process to create rules for reporting standardized reliability metrics for investor-

owned electric utility distribution operations. 

 

An agenda for this meeting can be found here. 

 

Details about the workshop are as follows:  

• Who: New Mexico Public Regulation Commission, statewide investor-owned utilities 

• What: Investor-owned electric utilities to present on their current reliability metrics and practices 

• When: Friday, June 16, at 1:30 p.m. MDT 

• Where: Hearing Room inside the Bokum Building, located at 142 W Palace Ave., Santa Fe, NM 

87501; Watch online via the PRC’s YouTube Channel 

• Public Comment: To sign up for public comment, please contact Patrick Rodriguez at 

public.comment@prc.nm.gov or by phone at 505-490-7910. Please sign up for public comment no 

later than two hours before the start of the meeting.     

An online version of this release is available here. 

### 

 

 

The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission (NMPRC) regulates the utilities, telecommunications, 

and motor carrier industries to ensure fair and reasonable rates, and to assure reasonable and adequate 

services to the public as provided by law. The NMPRC also promotes public safety through the Pipeline Safety 

Bureau and Transportation Division.  
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